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From: CLEMANN@lasc.org 
To: 
Date: 

"News from the Southeastern Chapter of AALL" <SEAALL-L@uofrlaw.richmond.edu> 
4/5/01 5:21 PM 

Subject: seaall-I 

Hi everyone, 
At last year's business meeting in Puerto Rico, the membership agreed that this list should be an opt out 
list. Everyone has now been added to the list. I implore you not to unsubscribe. There is very little traffic 
on the list but what is sent out is important for chapter awareness and business. 
To reiterate a couple of important items that have been sent out lately: 

1. I hope that everyone has heard the results of the elections. Please congratulate PresidenUelect -
Terry Long , Treasurer - Deborah Mayo-Jeffries, Board member at large - Pedro Padilla. Thanks to Reba 
Best, Kathy Crosslin and Lisa Smith Butler for running . 

2. Georgiana Wellford solicits suggestions and nominations for the location of our 2004 meeting. In 
2002 , we're going to Ft. Lauderdale and Lexington in 2003. Please contact her at 
gwellford@oag.state.va .us for more information. 

3. I am soliciting suggestions for a Chapter VIP to attend the AALL conference in Minneapolis. Last 
year's VIP was Tom Galligan, Dean at Bill Beintema's library (Tennessee) . I've had a couple of 
suggestions of types of people: a law firm library partner or a legal newspaper person . Other ideas might 
be a dean , j udge, court administrator, etc. It gives us a chance to show the VIP the breadth of issues that 
law librarians deal with , as well as the fun that we have together. 
I look forward to seeing the over 240 of you who will be in Atlanta . Rhea, Nancy and the local 
arrangement committee have done a great job on the social portion and the progam committee has 
provided us with an array of interesting and useful programs. 
Again , please stick with this list! 
Cathy 

Catherine Lemann 
Associate Director 
Law Library of Louisiana 
301 Loyola Ave . 
New Orleans, LA 70112 
504.568 .5701 
clemann@lasc.org 
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